
May 19, 2011 

 

Announcement of FULL RECOVERY  

From the Eastern Japan Great Earthquake (Final Report) 

“We are back!” 

 

Dear          , 

 

 Two months have already passed since the great earthquake and tsunami hit 

Eastern Japan on March 11, 2011.  Nippon Chemi-Con’s production facilities in this 

area were affected by this disaster, some severely.  The disruption in our production 

output has been causing tremendous inconvenience and concerns to you, our valued 

partners and customers. 

 In spite of this we received many warm words of encouragement and 

generous donations from our customers in the world.  We were deeply touched by 

this and we firmly resolved to bring the operations back to normal sooner than 

anticipated. 

 Thanks to your tremendous support and cooperation, we are very pleased to 

announce today that all the production operations have completely recovered to 

pre-quake levels this week.  I would like to express our sincere gratitude for your 

extraordinary patience and understanding.   

 Keeping your generous support in our heart, all Nippon Chemi-Con Group 

employees will exhaust all their efforts to provide superior service. 

 Concerning the deliveries of your orders, we regret that there are many 

shipment delays.  We will maximize the volume of production by operating on 

weekends and holidays, but it may take some time before the delivery situation returns 

to normal.  I would like to kindly ask for your continued support and understanding in 

this matter. 

 Once again, thank you so much for your patience - We are back! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Noriaki Kakizaki 

Managing Director, Director of Sales 

Nippon Chemi-Con Corporation 


